
From: farah6 zarrintaj  
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 1:09 PM 
To: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne 
Subject:  
 
Hi, We live in 1988 Coronation Dr which is right across from the park and we are the first buyers. When 
we purchased our house, we paid $5000.00 premium just to be across from the park and the field and as 
some of you might know, we as working class are working very hard for our money. I am also sure that 
you all know we pay one of the highest property tax in the city. To us it is a huge violation of our rights 
and city hall or whoever is responsible for this irresponsible decision has no right to do that. No one has 
the right to change the our environment that we have already paid a lot for. Going through with this plan 
is changing the whole environment and the value of our houses. Those who are in charge, has to be 
responsible to pay us back the premium we paid and pay us back some of the property tax we have paid 
so far along with bringing down the property tax for us. Other ways, we should not be penalized for 
those in charge who just waste the city's money and are trying to come up with some stupid ways of 
making money again in our expense. Please reconsider this plan as it never existed. Thank You  
 


